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Our Governing Board in Action

During the month of June the Menifee Union School District Governing Board took the
following actions: ratified the 2016/17 California State Preschool Program Contract; held a Public
Hearing for the purpose of taking input on the Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP); heard the
Menifee Teachers Association Sunshine Proposal with Menifee Union School District, as presented,
held a Public Hearing on the 2016 / 17 proposed budget; approved a resolution that will allow the

District to refinance certain portions of current bond indebtedness, which will reduce property taxes.

Presentations

Assistant Superintendent Business Services Ms. Caroline Luke, Director of Pupil
Mrs. Pam Lauzon, presented a 2016 /2017 Personnel Services, presented an overview

school year, budget upda‘[e. of the California Healthy Kids Survey
) Data.
Dr. Karen Valdes, Asst. Superintendent of
Curriculum &Instruction, presented an Meaningful Participation and Caring Relationships by Site (Core)
L CAP update * Percentage of Students Scoring High in School Environment by School
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Local Control & : sui=zli.
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« 2015-16 is the third year that the Local Control Accountability Plan Callfornla Healthy Klds
(LCAP) is required.
+ APublic Hearing must be held for both the LCAP and the Proposed Survey

Budget at a Board meeting separate from their adoption. This allows

time for the public to provide comments to the District prior to the B
budget adoption on June 28, 2016. PPS Present;g?g on June 14,

+ ARevised Budget will be presented to the Board for approval at the
second Board Meeting in August to address any changes to the
budget and LCAP.




